
 

Dear Towers Community,           

 

Last week, while Gus and I attended the Association of Jewish Aging Services (AJAS) 

Conference, Montagno and their partners were hard at work; here are some updates 

about our spaces.  

 

Exterior Dining and Entrance Site Work 

Lots of progress in these areas; the concrete footings 

were poured for our foundation (these support the 

concrete foundation floor).  

 

This is really nice progress and puts us on track to 

pour the actual foundation within the next week or 

two.  

 

As you can see in the picture, the car port is almost 

ready to be fully demolished. Once the pillars are 

removed, we can pour new concrete and get the Tower One front entrance back open 

again. We’re getting close and we appreciate everyone’s patience. You’ve all been 

amazing thus far! 

 

Dining Space/Display Kitchen  

Our display kitchen is really starting to take shape; 

about half of the concrete blocking has been removed 

and the steel beams are on their way.  

 

These beams will give us that open concept and allow 

us to highlight our chefs cooking live in front of you.  

Mmm, I can just smell the matzo ball soup and brisket 

being prepared right now!  

 

                           



 

Inside the actual Dining Room, the framing for 

what will be our fireplace and acoustic ceilings 

has begun to be installed.  

 

By giving the ceilings varying heights we can 

make the dining experience not so loud and 

echoing. Having the fireplace going during 

those cold months will also add a warm 

comfortable feeling to our dining experience. 

Personally, I can’t wait to sit in a lounge chair 

near the fire and enjoy some warmth.  

 

 

 

Upcoming Work  

The focus over the next week will be to continue with the removal of the carport and 

preparing for the large concrete pour. Montagno is aware of and planning around the 

important dates for Passover.  

 

We’ve kept their team, Morrison and our Mashgiach all in touch so that everything runs 

smoothly for Passover. We are looking forward to having families once again join their 

loved ones here at The Towers for Passover Seders next year in our new dining 

space.   

 

As always, I am humbled and so grateful for our community’s support and patience 

during this process. The wait will have been worth it when we are able to celebrate our 

newly renovated spaces with all of you; it’s an exciting time!  

  

 

Jesse Wescott  

Associate Vice President – The Towers at Tower Lane              


